Agreed Minutes, October 2020

The board recognises the hard work and positive attitude of all members of our
school community. The continued focus is on the adherence to the guidelines to
ensure the safety of all that attend in St. Vincent’s. Covid funding was reviewed and
the current balance shared. The Board adopts an amendment to the Code of
Behaviour.

The board of management was informed that our application for additional hours
was rejected. The DEIS plan continues to be reviewed as covid impacts on our
school targets.

The school received a 2000 euro grant for the development of a sensory garden.
Engagement continues with the school community remotely with the updating of the
website, virtual coffee mornings and online open nights. Enrolment numbers are
strong. Extracurricular activities continue while also ensure compliance with Covid
Guidelines.



